
 
 
 
EAS Admin 
FCC Office of Engineering and Technology (OET) 
 
August 9, 2011 
 
Request for Dismissal, Class II Permissive Change granted 6/28/2011, FCC ID: X7CAP8120 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
After receiving a response to an initial inquiry through the KDB (filing reference 608866), we are 
requesting that you please dismiss the C2PC application (both DTS and NII parts) that was granted on 
6/28/2011.  The manufacturer has stated that the modified device has not yet been marketed / sold. 
 
Additional testing is being performed and the C2PC will be re-submitted once all documents have been 
gathered. 
 
If you have additional questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Mark Briggs 
Staff Engineer 
Elliott TCB 
 


